
Are you a Pathfinder, Trex or Ranger, 15 to 18 years old at the time of the event? 

We have the event for you; there is nothing else like it in Canada! 

Nova Scotia is excited to offer this opportunity for 2 members to attend the  

ALBERTA GIRLS’ PARLIAMENT 52nd SESSION – 2024 

Wednesday, April 3, 7:00 PM to Sunday, April 7, 1:00 PM 

Sponsored by: 

NS Delegate Registration Closes: Feb 16th 2024 

 

Where:   Providence Renewal Centre, 3005 119 St NW Edmonton, Alberta 

Who:   1 Delegate from each Provincial Council who is a Pathfinder, Trex or Ranger and is 15 to 18 years 
old at the time of the event.  NS will send 2 participants ! 

Cost:   $400 plus GST 
Registration fee includes all meals, snacks, activities, and four nights’ accommodation. 
**NS Council will provide financial support to cover the above plus flights, for 2 members** 

Transportation:  
Transportation from/to the Edmonton airport or Edmonton Red Arrow bus station is included.  
Transportation to/from Edmonton is not included in the fees.    

Why:  
Increase public speaking and debate skills; learn about the parliamentary process; meet interesting 
motivational speakers chosen by the elected delegates; have fun with participants from all over Alberta 
and beyond; complete your Duke of Edinburgh Residential requirement; shop at West Edmonton Mall; 
tour the Alberta Legislature Building; find out about different political careers; make lasting friendships; 
receive the exclusive AGP pin and crest; and so much more. 

Registered Delegates to AGP will receive a complete Information Package in March via email. 

For more information about AGP, please contact Julie Kitz, AGP Lead  any-agp@girlguides.ca  

mailto:any-agp@girlguides.ca

